LITERATURE COORDINATOR REPORT — FALL ASSEMBLY 2009

I have lots of news to report regarding upcoming CAL projects and information available for
you that you can use in meetings or days of sharing. I will also be participating in an
upcoming Literature Coordinators conference call with the WSO on September 30, 2009.

There is still time to submit ideas for the literature project using Alateen-Hope for Children of
Alcoholics (B-3). The deadline is October 15, 2009. The next literature project is using
Discovering Choices (B30). The deadline for submission is January 15, 2010.

I also mentioned last month that there is another book in the works surrounding the history of
Al-Anon and will focus on the Al-Anon story from the perspective of Al-Anon members
including those whose personal progress involved working in Al-Anon service on the
challenging issues of their day. The deadline for submissions is October 31, 2009.

Forms for all of these projects will be available at the upcoming Fall Assembly and through
your District Representative. Also included in the DRs packets will be the materials for
workshops using As We Understood (B-11).

Be sure to check out the WSO website for meeting topics inspired by In All Our Affairs:
Making Crises Work for You (B-15). All of these literature projects help to inform members
of all the CAL literature available to them and please encourage members to participate by
submitting their ideas to the WSO.

See you at the Fall Assembly along with CAL.

Jean W.
NYN Literature Coordinator



